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Statement from San Francisco Health Plan regarding cuts to 

Medicaid 
 
At San Francisco Health Plan (SFHP), our mission is to ensure San Francisco’s most 
vulnerable communities have access to quality care. The federal government’s $1.1 trillion 
cut in health care funding puts the well-being of 14 million Medi-Cal members across the 
state at risk, including Bay Area residents.  
 
Medicaid is more than healthcare—the work we do in partnership with local hospitals, clinics, 
and community organizations keeps our communities healthy and productive. As we begin to 
understand the scope and implications of these federal cuts, we are committed to working 
with our providers, advocates, and leaders on strategies that will protect health care access 
for our 180,000 members.  
 
 
About San Francisco Health Plan 
 

Established in 1994 by the San Francisco Board of Supervisors, San Francisco Health Plan 
(SFHP) is an award-winning, not-for-profit, managed care health plan committed to improving 
the health outcomes of San Francisco’s diverse communities through successful 
partnerships. SFHP members have access to a full spectrum of medical services including 
preventative care, specialty care, hospitalization, prescription drugs, and family planning 
services through the Medi-Cal and Health Workers HMO programs. To learn more, visit 
www.sfhp.org.  
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